
 

Enrolled members and covered dependents of the Tulsa FOP Health & Welfare 

Trust medical plan are provided a flu shot at no cost. Please see the instructions 

below for flu shot access. 

Reminder ALL Actives MUST utilize City Medical for flu shots. 

 EMPLOYEES: Employees must obtain their flu shot from City Medical.  

DEPENDENTS and RETIREES ENROLLED IN THE CAREATC CLINIC PLAN:  Dependents and retirees 

can obtain their flu shots by going to a CareATC clinic. Simply walk-in or schedule your flu shot 

appointment through the CareATC App.  

 DEPENDENTS and RETIREES NOT ENROLLED IN THE CAREATC CLINIC PLAN: Employees still 

need to obtain their flu shot at City Medical. Dependents and retirees can use an in network 

pharmacy or physician to obtain your flu shot.  

PPO Out of Area Plan: Employees still need to obtain their flu shot at City Medical. Dependents 

and retirees can use an in network pharmacy or physician to obtain your flu shot.  

 

Employees will NOT be allowed to obtain a flu shot anywhere but City Medical. 

 

If you have any questions please contact Rooney Insurance. 918-878-3425, 918-878-3373, or fop93@rooneyinsurance.com.  

 

FLU SEASON IS COMING!!  

GET YOURSELF AND YOUR FAMILY 

VACCINATED!! 


